
Kinnaird Bridge Rehabilitation

The City of Edmonton will be rehabilitating Kinnaird Bridge on 82 Street between 111 Avenue and

112 Avenue. This work will require various lane closures and detours throughout the project area.

Traffic will continue to flow north and southbound with turning lanes and pedestrian access will be

maintained. One side of the bridge will be closed at a time with both directions of traffic routed to

one side, allowing for one lane in each direction. The rehabilitation will begin in late April or

early May (weather permitting) and is anticipated to be complete in fall 2023.

Scope of Work

● Bridge deck, sidewalk and barrier repairs and upgrades

● Regrading of the underneath bridge deck and strengthening piers

● Painting bottom of piers and sidewalk supports

● Landscaping: tree and shrub restoration and soil clean-up

Access

During the construction period, detours will be maintained to divert non-residential traffic. A lane

in each direction will remain open for residential traffic only. Pedestrian access will be maintained

whenever possible. 112 Avenue to Stadium Road is a suggested alternative route for those who

typically utilize this bridge. Latta Bridge on Jasper Avenue between 90 Street and 91 Street is being

replaced and will remain closed until construction is completed. Both bridges are anticipated to

reopen in the fall of 2023.

The affected location is marked on the back of this bulletin.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/KinnairdBridge or contact:

Jim Murray
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Phone: 780-944-7667
jim.murray@edmonton.ca
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